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INTERIM CAP RECOMMENDATIONS

1. Ensure drinking water is safe

ÅSupport State Board of Health rulemaking for limits on PFAS in Washingtonõs drinking water 

supplies.

ÅDevelop options for expanded drinking water testing for PFAS to include public water systems 

that have not yet been evaluated. Prioritize testing for public water systems at higher risk for 

contamination, such as those near airports or firefighter training centers.



STATE RULE-MAKING FOR PFAS IN DRINKING WATER

DOH presented at June and August 2018 SBoHmeetings on PFAS

ÅRecommended that the SBoHconsider SALs for PFAS

ÅWill update the rule framework for State Advisory Levels

State drinking water advisory levels can be basis for state groundwater cleanup standards

More information:

https:// www.doh.wa.gov/CommunityandEnvironment/DrinkingWater/RegulationandCompliance/RuleMaking

https://www.doh.wa.gov/CommunityandEnvironment/DrinkingWater/RegulationandCompliance/RuleMaking
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